
PRESCHOOL
PARENT INFORMATION 
NIGHT (NEW STUDENTS)

Basehor-Linwood Early Learning Center

We are excited to welcome you and your child to the Early Learning Center School
family!  Please read on to learn more about upcoming events that will help prepare
you and your child for the 2025-2026 school year!  

Basehor-Linwood Early Learning Center
15880 Garden Pkwy
Basehor, KS 66007
913- 662-7150

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL, VISIT, OR EMAIL:

2025-2026

Jillian Porter, ELC Director/Principal, jporter@usd458.org
Kristen Bernal, Admin Asst/Secretary, kbernal@usd458.org
Corey Quattlebaum,  R.N., School Nurse, cquattlebaum@usd458.org

https://elc.usd458.org

MARCH 5, 2025
Basehor-Linwood Early Learning Center
15880 Garden Pkwy
Basehor, KS 66007

5:00-6:00 PM
Presentation begins at 5:00, followed by a tour
Parent Information Night is a great opportunity for parents
to learn about our early learning program & enrollment
process, meet the teachers and tour the school. 

**Please note that this is a parent/guardian night only, this
gives parents a chance to focus entirely on the information
being shared without distractions.

RSVP here

https://tinyurl.com/BLELC

https://bes.usd458.org/
https://elc.usd458.org/
https://tinyurl.com/BLELC

